November 14, 1991

Mr. Nishan Ketchoyian Parish Council Chairman St. Gregory the Illuminator 30 Avon Road Binghamton, New York 13905

Dear Mr. Ketchoyian:

The attached statement is a current accounting of your parish dues balance. As mentioned in our previous correspondence, the cash flow at the Diocese is being critically affected by the late payment of parish dues.

If you have any questions regarding your outstanding balance, please contact Philip McGarrity directly at 1-212-686-0710. Otherwise we would appreciate your efforts to expedite payment of your account balance.

Yours truly,

Haig R. Dadourian Treasurer, Diocesan Council

Enclosure